
Dear Members of the Committee,

I am writing you today in opposition of SB 621.

Local ordinances, or measures regarding community oversight boards must comply with state law regarding fair employment 
practices and union/collective bargaining rights. Allowing any municipality the ability to circumvent state law in regards to 
employment practices or collective bargaining in the hopes of "accountability" sets a dangerous precedent.

As an strong support of workers rights and unions, Police Officers rights are workers rights and police union's rights are union rights.

Please oppose this measure and stand with workers and union rights.


